
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
FACT SHEET 
NE 23rd Avenue Bridge (No. 867202) Replacement Project 
NE 23rd Avenue from NE 29th Street to NE 30th Street 
Financial Project ID: 434359-1-52-01 

NE 23RD AVENUE BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, will replace the NE 23rd Avenue Bridge between 
NE 29th Street and NE 30th Street in the City of Lighthouse Point. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Replacing the existing two-lane bridge over

the Ibis Waterway.
• Installing a safety barrier to separate the 6-

foot sidewalk on the west side of the bridge.
• Installing irrigation, concrete sidewalks,

driveways, signage and pavement markings.

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Tyler Furrey - FDOT Project Administrator 
Phone: (954) 958-7681 
Email: tyler.furrey@dot.state.fl.us 

Justina Hicklyn - Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7585 
Email: justina@valerin-group.com 

 Construction Cost: $2.4 million    Construction Start Date: November 4, 2019    Anticipated Completion:  Early 2021

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Full road closure will be needed for the dura-

tion of construction along NE 23rd Avenue
between NE 29th Street and NE 30th Street.

• Detours will be implemented during
construction to maintain access throughout
the neighborhood.

• Work will be performed Monday through
Friday 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

• Access to residences will be maintained at all
times.

For more information on FDOT District 
Four, Broward County construction 
projects,  please visit our website: 
www.d4fdot.com  

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting FDOT District 

Four Title VI Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

http://www.d4fdot.com

